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TOWN OF ENNIS 
Notice of Public Hearing 

 

The Town of Ennis will hold a public hearing on Thursday, September 11, at 6:15 PM in 
the Town Hall, located at 328 W Main St. The purpose of this hearing is to gather public 
comments regarding a proposed application to the Montana Department of Commerce’s 
Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program for a project to upgrade the 
Town's water system. 
 
During the public hearing, the proposed project will be explained in detail. This will 
include information about the project's purpose, the proposed area, scope of work, 
budget, potential funding sources, and any costs that may impact Ennis residents. All 
interested individuals are encouraged to ask questions and share their opinions 
regarding this proposed project. 
 
Comments can be provided orally at the hearing or submitted in writing before 6:00 PM 
on September 11, 2025. For more information or to submit questions or comments, 
please contact Ginger Guinn, Clerk/Treasurer, at (406) 682-5011 or 
gingerg@ennismontana.org. You can also contact the town’s engineer, Collette 
Anderson, PE, at (406) 495-6164 or via email at ctanderson@greatwesteng.com. 

 

Publish in the Madisonian on the following dates:  

September 4, 2025 

September 11, 2025 
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